BOARD OF REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM OF GEORGIA
270 WASHINGTON STREET, SW
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334

OFFICE OF PHONE: (404) 656-2318
MEDIA AND PUBLICATIONS FAX: (404) 651-9301

March 15, 2005

Mr. T. P. Hill

Mathematics Department
Georgia Institute of Technology
Atlanta, GA 30332

Dear Mr. Hill:
This letter is in response to the question you posed in your Open Records request

dated February 28, 2005, inquiring about lawsuits filed against Georgia Tech Dean Gary
Schuster since January 1, 2003.

We have received your check, in the amount of $13.25, which covers the copying
costs for the requested documents. The documents responsive to your request are enclosed.

S1ncerely,

I 19 j 4&
Arlethla Perry—Jo nson
Associate Vice Chancellor \/
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